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The farther it gets into the year, the faster things happen, and the more stress 

there is. This means that the only way to be successful is to be on top of all work for the 

class, which means no procrastinating. There has been a lot of success in the no 

procrastinating and staying on top of work aspect. While most of the year I have 

procrastinated most of the work, these past weeks I have been on top of things and getting 

them done as soon as I have the time. 

 One of these things that was accomplished was getting the digital portfolio up to 

date. It now has all the assessments, blogs, and any information it needs. This was a huge 

milestone because now that everything is established on the site, it is much easier to add 

the assessments and blogs and projects as they are completed. This makes finishing the 

website a stress relief and motivation to finish the rest of the work that needs to be 

completed. While this was excitement with ISM, there was also stress with ISM. 

A major stressor regarding ISM right now is the original work. The due date is 

now only three weeks away, which is close. Once it became time to finally sit down and 

start working on the original work, it became a lot more work than it originally seemed. 

This means that there needs to be more time added into the life schedule in order to finish 

it on time. This is hard because the schedule is already so full, it makes it hard to add time 

for anything else. It will become a balancing act on finding the time to finish the original 

work and keeping up with all other work, for ISM and other classes. 

 

 


